
Superintendent’s Update 1.16.18 

  

1. Celebration of TKAP opening breakfast and activities this week 

2. Thank the Sewell community for hosting me for the winter sing along and UHS and Rincon for 

inviting me to the Madrigal dinner 

3. Thank the Tucson High community for patience with the field repair issue/ preview the action 

item 

4. Thank the Catalina staff for their quick action at winter graduation 

5. Preview TUSD Forward for Kids- Part 1- Leadership Re-organization 


